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What has been happening this week?

Our whole school focus on handwriting is really starting to pay
off as we see beautiful displays of writing pop up around the
school. We can’t wait for you to see them at the Open Classrooms
on 11th February.

Tha children are really enjoying our Music Assemblies. This term
they have learned about the Beatles and the song’ Octopus’s
Garden. Continuing the ocean theme, the song Baby Beluga is
fast becoming a favourite. If we have any musical parents, we
would love for you to come and play/ sing in one of our Music
Assemblies. Get in touch if you can help!

What is happening next week?

It's Children's Mental health Week and we have activities
planned to celebrate and promote this important week as well as
two assemblies. More information via this link:

Childrens Mental Health Week
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We welcome back the Scholastic Book Fair! It will be open next BOOK FAIR l!

Friday 7th February as well as Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday iR lf.i aﬂ
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the following week. Money raised enables us to top up our library . i* 1 i g

with beautiful, new books which the children love.

Important information from the office

Music Payments: Please make payment for music lessons- the deadline is today!.

Reception parents/carers: Please complete the permission form on Weduc for the upcoming trip to
Lee Fire Station.

Absence: Please report your child/ren’s absence.

We have a 48hr policy with sickness and diarrhea. Your child should not return to school until 48 hours
after the last episode.


https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/

Attendance

Yes, Year 4! All in for the whole week!

Class
Reception
Year 1
Year 2
Year 3

127
Year 4 74

Year 5 27

Year 6 33

February 2025 March 2025

Important Dates

Monday 10t Feb-
Wednesday 12
Feb

Tues 1111 Feb
3.40pm- 4.10pm

Scholastic Book Fair

Open Classroom

Mon 17 —Fri 215T

Half Term

Lewisham Autism Strategy

Lewisham Council have an All-Age Autism Strategy that is in place between 2023 and 2028. Lewisham Council
and its partner organisations have committed to progressing their vision that Lewisham is a borough in which
people with autism can lead fulfilling lives.

Lewisham Council want to hear from their residents on the impact of the strategy implementation. They also want
to understand what gaps and future steps that they may need to take in 2025/2026.

Please click on the link to answer the survey:

Lewisham Qutism Sthategy Consultation Questionnaine



https://consultation.lewisham.gov.uk/joint-adults-commissioning/copy-of-autism-strategy/

